



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery through to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee,

London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 17

17th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for supporting us by ensuring that your child is following our uniform and packed lunch policy. I just wanted to clarify that we don't allow pupils to have dyed hair in school. Any dyes used for out of school events must be washed out.

Dates for your diary

3rd - 7th February - Maths week -

4th February Maths open morning – KS2

5th February Maths open morning EYFS and KS1

10th & 12th March Parent/ Teacher Meetings both sites

Mrs Carey is going off on maternity leave today and is planning to return next year. She will be greatly missed but we wish her every blessing and happiness with her new baby and will let you know as soon as he or she arrives. Miss Cullen will be acting as Deputy Head teacher until Mrs Carey returns.

Punctuality

Please make every effort to get your child to school in time to line up with their class each morning. Children arriving when their class has left the playground are late. If you are late and need to take your child to the office, please understand that we are required by law to record a reason for lateness.

<u>Clubs</u>

Clubs that are run by the school start next week.

You should have received confirmation that your child has a place in the club they selected. Please return the whole form to the office as it is a contract that you and your child understand the club rules and consequences.

Clubs run from Monday 20th January until Thursday 2nd April.

Payment will be on ParentPay in 2 weeks so don't worry just yet.

Wednesday Word

Link for the Wednesday Word: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Wednesday-Word.pdf





















Animate Lewisham

Please see the following link for a 3 day project during half term: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Animate.pdf

Attendance for this week

Class	Attendance	Class	Attendance
Reception A	93%	Year 3F	98%
Reception CO	99%	Year 4F	97%
Year 1LO	98%	Year 4C	100%
Year 1UB	97%	Year 5K	98%
Year 2A	93%	Year 5G	98%
Year 2M	95%	Year 6F	94%
Year 3T	97%	Year 6M	96%

Our Lady of Lourdes parish

<u>1st Holy Communion programme</u> – The next meeting is tomorrow, Saturday 18th January. It is for the children only and they should meet in the church for a 10:00am start- they will be covering chapter 3.

<u>The Chorus of Our Lady of Lourdes</u> - The Chorus rehearsals for the spring term commence at 8pm in the church on Monday 20th January. Several people showed an interest in joining the Chorus following the Christmas concert and carol singing in the pubs; it would be lovely to meet you again at the rehearsal along with anyone else who wants to come along. Of course, we also look forward to welcoming back all our present and any past members. For the spring term we always perform a major work and this year we shall be presenting Faure's Requiem, along with two or three other well-known and appropriate pieces. Please do not feel intimidated with such a grand sounding work if you have never sung in a choir before as we all learn together week by week in small sections. There are no auditions and no requirement to read or understand music; its more about gaining enjoyment from singing. Please save the date of Sunday 29th March at 4pm in the church for this performance.

<u>Coffee morning after Sunday 9:00am Mass</u>. Whether you attend the 9:00am Mass or turn up early for the 11:00am Mass on Sundays, please do come and in and join us in the church hall after the 9:00am Mass for tea, coffee, biscuits, squash and a chat.

Have a really lovely weekend.

Margaret Hanrahan